
From: Knich, Diane <dknich@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/21/2016 2:19:50 PM
Subject: RE: response

Thank you.
 
Diane
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2016 2:19 PM
 
To: Knich, Diane
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: response
 
Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, "This is exactly why we need to restructure the Department of 
Transportation - infrastructure decisions should be made based on a statewide priority list that focuses on public 
safety, traffic and economic development. When there are so many critical needs across the state, we can't continue 
to pave roads based on the loudest voices."
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